
** Postdoctoral/career development positions in 
Oxford **

The Department of Statistics at Oxford has just 
advertised three postdoctoral fellowship positions: two 
Bicentennial Florence Nightingale Fellows (closing date: 
noon on 15th November), with a preference for people 
working in Probability or Statistical Methodology, and a 
Glasstone Research Fellowship 
(closing date: noon on 12th November) in any area of 
Probability or Statistics.

These are all 3-year fixed term jobs.  The Florence 
Nightingale Fellowships are career development 
positions, intended to carry around half the teaching 
load of an ordinary Oxford faculty position. They can 
start on or before 1st October 2022. The Glasstone 
Research Fellowship has research as its primary goal 
(although the post-holder will be encouraged to gain 
some experience of teaching), and would normally start 
on 1st October 2022.

More details can be found on the department’s 
vacancies page, where there are links to detailed job 
descriptions and the online application form.  
(Candidates should please note that their referees 
should send their letters of reference by the closing 
date.)

I would be very grateful if you could bring this to the 
attention of any suitable people that you know!  If 

http://www.stats.ox.ac.uk/vacancies/


potential applicants have any questions about any of the 
posts, please ask them to contactChristina Goldschmidt  
<goldschm@stats.ox.ac.uk> or Robin Evans 
<evans@stats.ox.ac.uk>, and we will be happy to 
answer them as fully as possible.
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